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Dear Sponsor, 
 
 
We have been working diligently to establish a new paralegal association in Volusia.  Our 
Association is being established to promote the paralegal profession through student and 
professional scholarships, offering educational opportunities to enhance the professional growth 
of paralegals and providing a network for not only advanced-level professionals, but students just 
entering the career field.   Our Association will also be very involved in supporting our community.     
 
We are asking for your help with this startup effort by becoming a sponsor for an upcoming 
Association. To that end, we have developed a list of opportunities and benefits for your 
information and consideration. We thank you for your consideration as your sponsorship is 
important in helping to ensure the success of our events and the continuing efforts of our 
Association.  
 

 
Advertising Opportunities 

 
$200.00 for large block advertisement on the Association’s website for one (1) year and 
Recognition on our Association’s Facebook Page  
 
$100.00 for small block advertisement on the Association’ website for one (1) year and 
Recognition on our Association’s Facebook Page  
 
$50.00 for advertisement and recognition on our Association’s Facebook page  
 
If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to call or e-mail.  Thank you for your support! 
 
Heather Bragg 
Vice President 
Volusia County Paralegal Association   
125 N. Ridgewood Avenue, Suite 100  
Daytona Beach, FL 32112 
(386) 295-8974 
volusiaparalegals@gmail.com 
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